COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 29
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren
"To ask the Manager to set out his plans for improving the public open space at Carrigmore Green, Citywest, Saggart, and in the context of the original planning application for this housing Estate, and the potential fund that may exist from ongoing developments in the area, to provide for recreational facilities, the timescale involved for the proposed works, and if in that context, a playing pitch and small neighbourhood playground might be acceptable to South Dublin’s County Council’s Parks Department, and if he will make a statement on the matter?"

Reply:
The open space at Carrigmore Green is currently being developed as part of a residential development. 
This open space adjoins other lands reserved for open space purposes which remain undeveloped and are associated with existing housing developments at Verschoyle and Saggart Abbey. 
The County Council will examine various options for the development and utilization of this larger open space area.
